
From: Angela Hatcher <ahatcher@blueskycommunities.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2019 7:38 AM 
To: Marisa Button <Marisa.Button@floridahousing.org>; Jean Salmonsen 
<Jean.Salmonsen@floridahousing.org> 
Subject: FW: Public Comments - 2019-2020 RFA Funding Cycle 
 
Good Morning Ladies – 
 
The April 2nd RFA agenda included a potential change to include Insurance deficiencies on the Past Due 
List. 
  
We urge you speak to the 3 servicers and get their recommendation on this item before adding this item 
to the RFA.     
  
It is our understanding that something as small as an address change on an Insurance Cert could qualify 
one to be included on the Past Due List. 
  
The Past Due List should only include Financial Deficiencies, not reporting deficiencies. 
 
Thank you both for all that you do. 
 
 
Angela Hatcher 

SVP – Development Programs 

Blue Sky Communities 

5300 W. Cypress Street, Suite 200 

Tampa, Florida 33607 

Office:  813-384-4836 

Cell:  727-269-3853 

 

ahatcher@blueskycommunities.com 

www.blueskycommunities.com  
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